
December 23, 1958 

All members of the Board and their attorney were present today. 

Insurance on Boiler room approved, Frank A. Combs, agent and J yr premiu� paid $704.27. 

The Board not having been notified of a change in the Inspectors of the Liquor 
Control Commission, salary check was sent to J.B.Love in error. Lawrence o.

Hayden had been appointed Nov 20- to serve in Mr. love's place, but the Commissioners 
were not notified of this until after Dec 16, when all salary checks bad been sent 
out. Letter was sent �r. love, requesting refund of $97.75, amount of check sent him. 

All postage paid to 1-\-. Arthur Briscoe to date. He was advised that of the $3,000 
allocated to the St. ��ry's Development Commission there remains but $290.88 
which is to carry him until July 1, 1959. 

Clerk was requested to write the Social Security Administration if t�e County can 
take credit for the amount collected and overpaid in the case of Commissioners Alvey, 
C.B.Guy and E.L. Stone 

Board adjourned at l pm. until January 6, 1959 

approved 




